TR- 100073

Curl, Paul (UTC)

From: Derek Pohle [dpohle@co.grant.wa.us]
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:39 AM
To: Curl, Paul (UTC)

Subject: RE: New Railroad Crossings

Paul,

Grant County does not have objections to the.crossings, although, since we are not the proponent, we are concerned
about some of the future costs and obligations, we think the Port should cover those.

Derek Pohle, PE
Director/County Road Engineer
Grant County Public Works
124 Enterprise Str. SE
Ephrata, WA 98823

(509) 754-6082

From: Curl, Paul (UTC) [mailto:pcurl@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:24 AM

To: Derek Pohle

Cc: Weber, Paul J.

Subject: New Railroad Crossings

Derek,

I am working on the petitions for approval of the proposed new railroad crossings on Randolph and Tyndall Roads.
Everything looks good at this point and | plan to have draft orders before my commissioners on January 28. One thing |
need from you is confirmation that Grant County has no objection to constructing railroad grade crossings over these
county roads and the proposed level of protection.

A simple response to this e-mail would be fine or, if you are not the right person at the county, an e-mail to me from the
appropriate official.

Thank you.

Paul
360-664-1231




